7.

ADOPT-A-PARK: BROAD PARK EXTENSION

Officer responsible Author
Parks Manager Gary Harrow, Area Parks Officer

Corporate Plan Output:  Community Partnerships p.9.4.9
Consultation and Advice p.9.4 texts, 6, 9, 46

The purpose of this report is to seek approval for the Broad Park extension
to be adopted by the residents at the Oceanside Apartments under Category
Two of the Adopt-aPark scheme.  This report was before the
Burwood/Pegasus Community Board at its meeting on 31 July 2000.

The aim of the Adopt-a-Park Scheme is to encourage local residents to take
‘ownership’ of their parks by assisting the Christchurch City Council to
plan, develop, manage and maintain a particular park or parks or cemetery.
It enables residents to have greater input into the planning, development and
management of the particular park in which they have an interest.

The Parks Unit and the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board support this
application and look forward to cementing a long-term relationship with the
residents.

Recommendation:  That the Oceanside Apartments residents’ application to

adopt the Broad Park extension under Category Two of
the Adopt-a-Park Scheme be approved.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


